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you've got someone n your corner

More Than $600k Awarded To
Local Criminal Justice And
Victims’ Programs

By Shannon Keith

EASTON - State Rep. Robert Freeman, D-Northampton, today
announced state funding totaling $606,057 has been awarded
to several local organizations to improve programs that support
criminal justice and victims-of-abuse programs.

The funding was approved by the Pennsylvania Commission
on Crime and Delinquency during the commission’s quarterly
meeting Wednesday.

“It's important to the residents of Northampton County that these
critical investments are made,” Freeman said. “These organiza-
tions provide critical services and resources to both our criminal
justice system and to victims of abuse. Today’s announcement
shows that the financial support needed will be in place to ensure
services are available and readily accessible.”

The grants awarded Wednesday in Northampton County in-
clude:

Northampton County, $148,226 to fund adult probation servic-
es.

Northampton County Executives, Victims Rights Project,
$457,831 for support of the Northampton County STOP Violence
Against Women Program.

PCCD provides planning, coordination and technical assistance
to the state’s criminal justice system and serves as a clearing-
house for state and federal grants to support criminal and juvenile
justice efforts.

UPPER MOUNT BETHEL
TOWNSHIP, NORTHAMPTON
COUNTY, PA
PUBLIC NOTICE

The Upper Mount Bethel Township 2021
Proposed Budget is currently available
12/10/2020, for review at the Township

Building, located at 387 Ye Olde Highway,

Mt. Bethel, PA 18343.
Ed Nelson, Township Manager

A new generation of clean

hen John Hanley built his

4,000 square foot log home
in a small Ohio township 17 years
ago, he chose propane for heat
and domestic hot water because it
was an economical choice.

But, when propane prices increased
and his annual fuel bill reached
$6000, he dropped the thermostat
to 63°F to manage his costs. His
wife, however, suffered with severe
arthritis and lowering the ambient
temperature caused her discomfort.

He began looking for a more
affordable home heating solution.
His research led him to outdoor
wood furnaces.

Today's outdoor wood furnaces, also
called wood boilers or wood-fired
hydronic heaters are a clean, cost-
effective alternative to the safety,
mess and health concerns of indoor
wood burning, while also providing
a ready supply of domestic hot
water.

The outdoor furnace heats water

in an insulated water jacket
surrounding the firebox. The

heated water circulates through
underground pipes to a forced-

air furnace, boiler or radiant floor
heating system that distributes even,
adjustable and comfortable heat.

Hanley knew some townships placed
restrictions on the installation of
outdoor wood furnaces to address
smoke emission issues. It was
important for him to set a good
example in his own community

ON SELECT MODELS

Things are Heating Up Instant Rebate
PLUS, EARN UP TO A $300 TAX CREDIT

by choosing a unit that was EPA “This furnace is the way
qualified. Central Boiler, an American- to go. You can't beat it,”
owned company in business since  says Hanley.

1984, helped create the EPA Hydronic
Heater Program. Their E-Classic

was the first outdoor wood furnace
meeting Phase 2 of the program.

Central Boiler's new E-Classic models
utilize a three-stage gasification
technology and a self-regulating
thermostatically controlled system
that burns wood so completely that
combustion efficiencies approach
100%. This means the owner burns
less wood, with very little residual
ash and virtually no smoke. By
minimizing the emissions, this
cleaner generation of outdoor
furnaces is the optimum choice

for people concerned with the
environment.

In 2002, concerns regarding smoke
emissions from outdoor wood furnaces
prompted a number of manufacturers to
form the Outdoor Furnace Manufacturers
Caucus and ultimately partner
voluntarily with the EPA to create a
program that gave homeowners choices
for cleaner, more efficient models. EPA
states that outdoor hydronic heaters that
are EPA Phase 2 program qualified are
90% cleaner than unqualified units.

Hanley chose an E-Classic to heat

a 2,500 square foot barn/garage

in addition to his home and hot
water. Now, Hanley’s wife keeps the
ambient house temperature at 76°F.
“She’s happy and she has endless
hot water for her whirlpool bath,” he
says.

Company reliability was also a
factor in his choice. “Central Boiler
stands behind their products and
this sort of warranty service is really
important to me”

Finally, because he cuts his own
wood, he has eliminated his home
heating costs enabling him to
redirect the money saved to their
children’s university educations.

LIMITED
TIME ONLY

Go to CentralBoiler.com
to find your Local Dealer

*Up to $1700 instant rebate savings on select in-stock Central Bailer Classic,
E-Classic and Maxim autdoor furnace models, at participating dealers.

**Purchase a qualifying furnace between January 1, 2011 and December 31,
2013 and receive up to a $300 Federal Tax Credit. Central Boiler, Inc. is not a
tax advisor. Taxpayers claiming a tax credit should consult a tax professional.




